
‭*REMINDER*‬
‭MEDICATION‬
‭PICK - UP‬

‭Ashwaubenon School District Parent/Guardian:‬

‭If your child has any type of medication in the school office, please plan to‬‭pick it‬
‭up prior to the end of the school year.‬ ‭Medications‬‭cannot be sent home with Students‬
‭due to safety concerns and must‬‭be picked up by a‬‭responsible‬‭adult.‬

‭If you are not able to pick up the‬‭medication by the‬‭end of the school year, you must make‬
‭alternate arrangements‬‭with your child’s school office.‬ ‭Any remaining medication that is not‬
‭picked‬‭up by the end of summer school will be destroyed.‬

‭We will not‬‭keep the‬‭medication for the following‬‭school year.‬‭As a reminder,‬‭new‬
‭forms‬‭must be completed for the‬‭2024-25‬‭school year.‬‭Please feel free to contact us if you‬
‭have any questions or concerns.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Lori Cavil, BSN, RN 920.492.2935 ext 3319‬ ‭(Valley‬‭View, Ashwaubenon High School)‬

‭Kat Herald, BSN, RN 920.492.2925 ext 6103 (Pioneer, Parkview, Cormier)‬


